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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 89 creates the Health Education Act. It directs the State Department of Education to develop 

a micro-credential for teachers teaching health education and professional development programs 

no later than the 2022-23 school year. There may be a cost to implement the provisions of this 

bill but it will vary and therefore difficult to estimate. There may be resources currently available 

that can be obtained at minimal or no cost. Districts may incur some costs for professional 

development for teachers but it may be minimal if incorporated into the existing curriculum and 

training programs. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Prepared by: State Department of Education 


